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a Department of Public Safety

p{ y - Offace of Environmental ihy, rams3

-' LV <s LL 1 4600 Sunset Avenue

Indianapolm Indiana 46208t

d. 317/283-9716

FAX 317/283-9970

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Com mission
Region III
Materials Licensing Section
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

RE: License No. 13-01865-04
Control'No. 86982

To Whom it may Concern:
<

This letter is a request to obtain Possession Only License (POL) status
for the above referenced license. Our Co-60 irradiator has not been
used since 1983, and there are no plans for future usage. Leak tests
are performed as required by the current license. The source-is
securred in Room #19 of the Pharmacy Building, and access is limited
to the Radiation Safety Office only.

If you have any' questions, please contact me at (317) 921-6408.

Sincerely,
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Craig3 Darnhart, CHMM
te Environ mental Progra m s
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